
 
From: Lanita Masi [mailto:Lanita.Masi@eastmidlandstrains.co.uk]  
Sent: 22 April 2015 09:37 
To: Jonathan Cooper 
Subject: Fw: Great North Western Railway Company Ltd (Trading as Grand Central) - Section 18 consultation 
 
 
Hi Jonathan,  
 
Following our telephone conversation on Monday, our only concern with this proposal would be that your new trains are routed through Platform 1 in the Up 
direction.  If so, the departures at xx.09 would be a conflict with our xx.07 departures from Platform 4 towards Derby.  If they were all platformed in Platform 5 
which is the main platform for through services in the Up direction, this would not cause us a problem as the two moves would be parallel.  
 
Could you please check with Ops Planning and confirm the platforming of these proposed trains?  
 
Many thanks,  
 
Lanita 


